
From: David E [mailto:dedmeyer@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 1:08 PM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: David Edmeyer <dedmeyer@gmail.com> 
Subject: Sound Variance-Orthro Foundation 
 

To Whom it May Concern: 

My name is Rachel L Edmeyer, living at 240 Spring St. #327. 

The noise is earlier than 7:15 am, set-up occurs well before this time.  

I am a medical professional working 12 hour shifts this noise disturbance is 

unacceptable on a Saturday. 

I purchased my condo for location, view and peaceful surroundings. I would also 

note my condo overlooks the park, the most susceptible location to early morning 

noise. I did not know or was I informed monthly public activities would be held at 

early in the morning. I find this continuous activity impacts my personal life along 

with the other 60 residents.  

Please deny this variance. 

Thank you, 

Rachel L. Edmeyer 
 


